
From: royale_chinook@juno.com
To: Clark Cathy
Cc: Rayburn Troy; phil@pmeng.com; royale_chinook@juno.com
Subject: HB2696 Relating to tollway projects; and declaring an emergency
Date: Thursday, March 28, 2013 8:49:05 AM

 
Good Morning, Cathy,
 
         Regarding the Hearing April 8th, 3:00 PM on HB2696 regarding tollways, as of
today those who have preliminarily committed to providing comments in strong
support of the future of tollways in Oregon are:
   
         1.  Dr. Randy Pozdena, Governor's Council of Economic Advisors
         2.  Mr. John Charles, President, Cascade Policy Institute
         3.  Mr. John Pinkstaff, Lane-Powell, LLP
         4.  Mr. Phil Martinson, DBIA, CDT, PE., Martinson Engineering
         5.  myself
 
         Each has been asked to forward their comments in line with 3-minute limits to
us by Wednesday April 3rd. We will forward their comments the following day to you
for your posting on OLIS.
 
         We thank you & Troy for your steady cooperation.
 
               Bob;   Phil
 
 
 
 
 
Philip O. Martinson, DBIA, CDT, PE
Robert M. Youngman
Coastal Parkway, LLC.,
An Oregon Limited Liability Company
1013 N. Springbrook Road
Newberg, OR.  97132
O:     503.538.2468
Cell:  503.480.5418
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